
Attachments: First Gentlemens-banners-2014.pdf 
First Gentlemens-xl signs-2014.pdf

From: Monica McFarland <monica@golftournamentinabox.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/31/2014 5:28:08 PM
Subject: Re: FGI Signage

Hi Katherine,

Attached are the proofs of the banners and welcome signage.

To clarify - The welcome banner is 3'x8', the reception sign is 24"x48" (2'x4') and the welcome signs 
are 24"x48" (2'x4').

Thanks,

Monica McFarland
Golf Tournament in a Box, LLC
www.golftournamentinabox.com

On 3/31/2014 6:38 AM, Veldran, Katherine wrote:

Attached is a PDF with the changes and additions.
I am available for a call till 11:00a.m. then after 12:00p.m. Please let me know what works for you.

If you have any proofs you can send me please do so I can begin the proofing process.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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